
Resolution

WHEREAS, Barbara Lynn began teaching in Special Education in 1979 and 
Early Childhood in 1981.  During her 18 years at WCJC she has served as both 
Instructor and Department Head of Education and Early Childhood, and

WHEREAS, during these years she has distinguished herself as a student-
centered instructor, a caring mentor, and an administrator, and

WHEREAS, Barbara Lynn lead the Early Childhood AAS program to NAEYC 
Higher Education Accreditation in 2012, and 2019, and

WHEREAS, Barbara Lynn has elected to retire as a full time instructor and 
transition to a new phase of her life, and 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees and the 
Administration commend Barbara Lynn for her dedication to the college, her high 
standard of academic excellence, her commitment to her students, and especially 
for her service to the field of education, and that the Board and Administration 
wish Mrs. Lynn well in her retirement, and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this resolution be incorporated into the 
official minutes of the Board of Trustees and a copy of said resolution be 
presented to Barbara Lynn.

Unanimously adopted in regular session by the Wharton County Junior 
College Board of Trustees on June 21, 2022.
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